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Good afternoon Marc,

Attached are three proposals/amendments for projects that we have been discussing with the Capital
Planning Committee for some time. My apologies for the last-minute nature of this email. We needed to
finalize a few things late.

e SSES Sub-Basins 5, 8, 16, & 17 Phase 3 Design & Construction Services: This is the next Phase
in the SSES program. The Capital Planning Committee has budged $230,000 for our efforts. | am
pleased to report that our proposal has come in significantly lower at $139,500. The DEC had one
comment on our report which will be resolved this week, and we anticipate approval of the report,
which will mean that this Phase will need to be jumped on immediately to maintain the Village’s
compliance schedule within its SPDES permit.

e Summit Road Wall Value Engineering: This is an amendment to perform value engineering to
modify the wall design to reduce cost and rebid the project. Based on removal of some aesthetic
constraints allowed by the Capital Planning Committee and feedback from the contractors from the
prior bid, we feel we can significantly (several $100k) reduce the construction price with a different
wall style.

¢ ArcGIS Online Migration: Proposal to move the Village’s GIS data to an online platform to allow for
Village staff to easily access the utilize its GIS data. This was discussed with and recommended
by the Capital Planning Committee.

Thank you,

Joseph M. Zongol, P.E.*
REGIONAL MANAGER | SENIOR ASSOCIATE
APWA CAPITAL BRANCH PAST CHAIRMAN
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